

BOBCAT BULLETIN



TURKEY TROT 2024

On Friday, we held our annual Turkey Trot and, as always, it was a fun event for all of our students. Our 3rd-8th grade put in the effort and our TK-2nd grade brought the energy, cheering on all competitors. We also held a special raffle for each grade level, giving away 20 turkeys, donated by **Diestel Turkey**

Ranch. Thank you Mrs. Alomia and Mr. Miller for organizing this event.

Turkey Trot **1st Place Finishers:**

Girls Division

Hadleigh Sparks - 3rd Ava Maynard - 4th Chloe Mendoza - 5th Adeline Armstrong - 6th Caroline Hudson - 7th Audryna Vann - 8th

Boys Division

Hudson Munoz - 3rd Wyatt Schoedl - 4th Dylan Drown - 5th Dean Drown - 6th Matthew Schmitze - 7th Asher Berg - 8th



Our kindergarten students encouraging their fellow Bobcats.



Slow Turkey





To make pick-up

efficient, before

and after school,

please do not exit

pick-up/drop-off

lanes.

vour vehicle in the

and drop-off more

HAPPY THANKSGIVING

SES wishes you a wonderful Thanksgiving. The Bobcat Bulletin will be taking this week off and will return on December 8th.



SNOWY/ICY DAYS



If there is a change to the school day due to weather, we will notify parents and staff by 6:15 am of a **2 hour delay** to the start of the school day or a cancellation. Information can also be found on our school website, mymotherlode.com and will also be broadcast on local radio stations.

SES WRESTLING

Our 6th-8th grade grapplers are off to a strong start, after four County meets over the past two weeks. Wrestling is a sport that builds strength and character. The team has





two more matches before they compete in the County Wrestling Finals on December 14th. Come out to a match and root on our Sonora El wrestlers.

3RD GRADE STEM

Mrs.Vasquez's and Mrs.Butterfield's classes culminated their science unit on forces by making marble mazes that needed both balanced and unbalanced force. This was done while also imagining that they were engineering turkey escapes (the marble being the turkey) after running the Turkey Trot on Friday before Thanksgiving break.





IMPORTANT DATES

- 11/25 11/29 Thanksgiving Break
- 12/2 Return from Thanksgiving Break
- 12/3-12/5 Minimum Days, Parent Conferences
- 12/4 Wrestling @ HOME, 4:00 pm
- 12/6 TCSOS Dinner w/ a Scientist Event, 5:00 pm
- 12/13 5/6 Grade Honor Roll Assembly, 8:15 am
 7/8 Grade Honor Roll Assembly, 9:30 am
 SSS Movie Night, 6:00 pm
- 12/14 Tuolumne County Wrestling Finals, 9:00 am

THANKS MR. MILLER

Long-time SES teacher, Mike Miller, retired in 2016. Every year since, he comes back and volunteers



to organize our Rapp's Run and the SES Turkey Trot. Thank you for your dedication to our students, school, and athletics.